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16/11/2022  10:05:382022/4042/P OBJ sarah mansfield I would like to raise concerns about the proposed building works in terms of both light and privacy. I am the 

owner of the ground floor flat (65A) next door to the proposed building works. The proposal to build a further 

rear roof extension at second floor level will create an imposing block to our light on the ground floor. Adding a 

balcony to this second floor extension will mean a significant loss of privacy as this will create a high viewing 

platform for our neighbours to see into both our garden/home but also to our neighbours in all directions. I do 

not believe that such an extension has previously been granted in our protected area and i would like to think 

that this is for good reason. We live in a very close terraced house community and increasing height will add to 

both the lack of light but the reduction in privacy for many people. 

I have had no notification or consultation about this proposal and thankfully found out about the proposed 

works because of the planning application notifications outside.  I appreciate that this is not a grounds for 

complaint but it has not helped me to fully understand what is being proposed and leads me to believe that this 

is not being undertaken in a good and open spirit. I hope that the council can scrutinise this application on the 

basis of these concerns.
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